
CAFI  at  Health  and  Human
Service 2014 Combined Federal
Campaign  Charity  Fair  in
Washington D.C.

The  Children’s  AIDS  Fund
International (CAFI) was one of
three  charities  invited  to
participate in the Department of
Health  and  Human  Services  2014
Combined Federal Campaign Charity
Fair. It was held on Oct 29  at
the Hubert Humphrey Building in
Washington  D.C.   This  year’s

theme  was  “Make  it  Possible”.

In 2013, federal employees donated over $51 million dollars
to participating CFC charities.   

This was the first time CAFI has been invited to attend the
HHS  Charity  Fair.   The  CFC  of  the  National  Capital  Area
(CFCNCA) is the local campaign for federal employees in the
Washington Metropolitan Area.  It is one of the most important
charity campaigns for CAFI, with the nation’s capital so close
to CAFI offices, and is the largest local campaign contributor
to  CAFI.    The  CFC  is  the  largest  and  most  successful
workplace fundraising campaign in the world.

In  2013  alone,  federal  employees,  including  military
personnel,  donated  more  than  $51  million  dollars  to
participating CFC charities.   CAFI has participated in the
CFC for more than 16 years, raising thousands of dollars for
HIV impacted children and their families.

https://childrensaidsfund.org/blog/2014/10/31/cafi-at-health-and-human-service-2014-combined-federal-campaign-charity-fair-in-washington-d-c/
https://childrensaidsfund.org/blog/2014/10/31/cafi-at-health-and-human-service-2014-combined-federal-campaign-charity-fair-in-washington-d-c/
https://childrensaidsfund.org/blog/2014/10/31/cafi-at-health-and-human-service-2014-combined-federal-campaign-charity-fair-in-washington-d-c/
https://childrensaidsfund.org/blog/2014/10/31/cafi-at-health-and-human-service-2014-combined-federal-campaign-charity-fair-in-washington-d-c/


If you know someone who works in the federal government or is
in the military, please let them know about the important work
CAFI is doing to help limit the suffering of children and
families affected by HIV.  Ask them to visit our website and
read about our ongoing programs which benefit thousands of
children and families, or better yet, forward them an email
highlighting our work.

Thanks very much for your help.


